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Charles City County Public Schools Names  
New Superintendent 

Charles City, VA – Dr. Dalphine Joppy was appointed as the next superintendent of Charles 
City County Public Schools at today’s school board meeting. Her new position will be effective 
July 1, 2020. Joppy has over 20 years of experience working as a teacher, staff development 
specialist, assistant principal, principal and director in Chesapeake City Public Schools. Since 
2013, she has served as the director of professional and organization development.  

“I am honored to be selected as the next superintendent of Charles City County Public Schools," 
said Joppy. "I am excited to have this opportunity to work collaboratively with the school board, 
staff and the community in Charles City County.”  

Rodney Tyler, chair of the Charles City County School Board, believes Dr. Joppy will be a great 
fit for the division. He stated, “We welcome Dr. Joppy to Charles City County Public Schools. 
Her wealth of knowledge, experience, and leadership will be an asset to the division and 
community. We look forward to her leading our students in great success.” 

Joppy earned a Doctorate in Educational Administration and Policy Studies from George 
Washington University, a Master of Arts in Teaching from Norfolk State University and a 
Bachelor of Science in Mass Communications from Norfolk State University.  

The Virginia School Boards Association (VSBA) assisted the school board with the 
superintendent search process. 

Charles City County Public Schools  
The mission of Charles City County Public Schools is to develop self-sustaining, responsible 
and educated adults who can contribute and work to improve their community and the world. 
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